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attn: Reviewing Engineer 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR nanoCell/Model # 850NAN4HI0001000 AND FCC 
ID#: Q828504HI0001000 and IC#: 4646A854HI010 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Section 0.459. We have 
requested that the schematic diagrams, Product Description Document, Block Diagrams, nanoCell 
parts list and dc power budgets required to be submitted with this application be withheld from 
public review.  
 
Since the nanoCell is a revolutionary new product operating in the networks of the wireless 
cellular industry all documents are company proprietary and cannot get into the possession of our 
competition.   
 
Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Laurence S. D’Agati 
Vice President of Engineering 
Telephonics Wireless Corporation 
 
 

 


